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There may be interruption to water supplies or low pressure whilst these works are
ongoing. The dates are:

e 3 October between 9 am and 12 noon
e 5 October between 9 am and 12 noon.

Forthcoming water main investigatory

works in Uckfield by South East Water

We wanted to let you know that we are planning investigatory work to assess the
condition of the existing water main in Hempstead Lane, Uckfield.

This work will involve digging trial holes, which are small pits dug in specific
locations along a proposed route to show us what the ground is like beneath the
road, as well as what other utilities are located near the pipe.

Once the trial holes have been excavated, we will remove a small section of the

water main so this can be analysed to assess the condition of the main. We will

then place a new section of pipe where the cut out was taken to return the main
back into service.

The results of the analysis will determine whether we need to return to renew a
section of water main. The assessment from the trial holes will also help us plan
how we're going to lay the new pipeline and the exact route it will take. Should this
happen, we will write to you ahead of time to keep you informed.

The work will take place in the verge for the safety of the public and our workforce.
This project will take place between Monday 2 and Sunday 8 October.

Thank you in advance for you support as we carry out this investigatory work.
Kind regards

Jeremy Dufour
Project Manager




